
 
               

 
  

 

 
 
 
Thank you to Hobbs Brewing  

 
 
Thank you to the airMALE  
Cornholers, Hobbs Brewing Co., and  
Duelling Chefs for the October 
Fundraising Event for our chapter. 
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Coordinators’ Corner 
 
This time of year, Jan, Carol, 
and Eileen attend meetings 
with Selectmen and Budget 
Committees in the Governor 
Wentworth School District 
towns as well as the County 
Commissioners and 
Delegation to request a 
donation and share our 
program’s yearly data.  
*************************** 

Thank you to … 
 

• Peter Mann, for providing 
Halloween candy for the 
food bags. 

• Goodhue Boat Co., for 
fundraising for our 
chapter 

• Leone, McDonnell, and 
Roberts, CPAs for their 
food drive. 

• Christine Japy, for 
volunteering to decorate a 
room at Christmas at the 
Castle for our chapter of 
End 68 Hours of Hunger 

 
 ' 

End 68 Hours Fall Potluck Social 
 
Volunteers gathered at Jan and 
John Brooks to celebrate the start 
of the eleventh year of our program. 
Many thanks to Jan and John for 
hosting our gathering once again. 
 

 

 
937 BAGS PACKED 

 since July 1st 
 

Total bags packed in 
September  

          9/6           94 
          9/13         122 
          9/20         132 
          9/27         117      
                    
    Total for September 465     

Ave. each week 141 
VOLUNTEER 

 Hours                   Miles 
    234                     535 
-------------------------------------------- 

Festival of Trees . 
 

. 

 
Kate Roman, the Executive Director 

for the National Organization of 
End 68 Hours of Hunger visited our 
food storage and packing at All Saints 

Episcopal Church in Wolfeboro. 
(Pictured L to R, Eileen Leavitt, Kate Roman, Jan 

Brooks, Carol Simpson, John Brooks) 


